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Dear Mr. Williams: 

AN INSPIRED LETTER 

TO THE EDITOR 

December 22, 1999 

Indiana's publie and school libraries are very important to me and 
my staff. r £requently visit libraries to encourage youth to reacl. 
Earlier this memth I visited the Johnson County Public Library in 
Franklim qnd the librraries Cilt Maplewood Elementary School, Wa~ne 
Township, Marion Coumt9 and the Smoky Row Elementary School in 
Hamilton County. 

Inspire pl:i<Dvicdes an importaRt link t0 the vast information 
resources im our state. The web links have beeR fu.elpful to me in 
finding out mor about youth reading programs nhroughout tne state. I 
am encouraged by the eomtinuing success of this project. 

Sincerely, 
Rieliard <G. ~ugar 
Unite<d States Senator 
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